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  Introduction 

1. EIGA has transmitted document ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2019/31 which proposes the use 

of a ring on pressure receptacles for engraving periodic inspection marks.  

2. EIGA has received some feedback on this paper with a suggestion for an amendment 

that makes it clear that the engraving should be on a metallic ring rather than of “an 

appropriate material”.  

3. EIGA supports this proposal and the revised wording is shown in para 4. The new text 

is underlined, and the old text is struck out. 

  Proposal 

4. Replace 6.2.2.7.8 with the following: 

“6.2.2.7.8 The marks in accordance with 6.2.2.7.7 may be engraved on a metallic a 

ring of an appropriate material affixed to the cylinder or pressure drum 

when the valve is installed, and which is removable only by disconnecting 

the valve from the cylinder or pressure drum.”. 
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